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Hello everyone, this week we have been singing lots of new Christmas songs, have started 

opening our animal advent calendar and lighting our advent candle. On Thursday we took 

the children to see the Mells school children in their Christmas performance dress 

rehearsals.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Raffle - £1 a ticket 

We are selling tickets for a 
Christmas Raffle. There are some 
amazing prizes including –  

• A family day pass to Centre 
Parks 

• Haynes Motor Museum family 
day tickets 

• A family day rover ticket for 
East Somerset Railway 

And much more … 

  The Draw will be on Thursday 19th 
December at Mells Nursery, Prizes 
will be handed out at the 
Children’s singing event on the 20th 
December. 

 

Please support our second Christmas event 

Snowman Film evening 5-6pm 
on Thursday 12th December. 

Family ticket £10 

Children can come to Nursery 
dressed in their PJs (siblings 

welcome) to watch ‘The 
Snowman’ and enjoy a cookie 

and hot chocolate. 

Parents will be able to enjoy 
mulled wine and a mince pie 

around the fire pit.  

Wreath Making evening – A huge thank you to those parents who returned to 
Nursery to make a Christmas wreath. We know your evenings are so precious but 
thank you to those who supported us, we had a lovely evening and there were 
some beautiful wreaths made. 

Welcome Beth… 
Some of you may have noticed 
our new friend who has been 
helping out during the last 
couple of weeks. Beth has 
joined Mells Nursery as bank 
staff and we look forward to 
seeing more of her as she 
covers staff absences or staff 
training, 

 


